Craig, Sondra ——————————

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: AGAINST: Proposed development at 1106-118 King Street

From: Roxanne Aubrey <rox@ope.pub>

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 8:22 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: AGAINST: Proposed development at 1106-118 King Street

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***
I live at King and 10th. The building is too big and too dense for that spot in an area zoned “neighborhood.”

However, | will say the developer is on the right track. We are in desperate need of affordable housing that is

walking distance to the downtown area. Please encourage him to find another location. The Pizza Doctor lot
perhaps?



